
English:  
This week we are going to be planning and writing our own short stories. We will be 
basing our stories on the story we have been looking at ‘The Gruffalo.’  
We will be thinking about a beginning, middle and end, trying hard to use some 
adjectives in our writing and designing our own front cover.  

Phonics:    
We are recapping phase 3 sounds and this week we are going to be 
looking at the sounds: 
oo (short and long sound), ar, or, and ur.  
We are also going through our tricky words and using them in sentences: 
he, she, be, her, my, me, we, are, was, they, all, you  

Maths: 
In maths this week we are going to be carrying on with our measuring 
and will be putting objects into order from longest to shortest. 
We will then be using cubes to measure different objects such as 
scissors, a gluestick and our exercise book. We will be estimating first 
and then measuring to find out how good our estimate was. 
We are also continuing to focus on writing on 2 digit numbers and 
making sure we are writing them the right way round.  

 

Homework: 
Your child will be bringing home 3 reading books on Monday and this will 
need to be returned on Thursday. Please read them with your child and 
remember to talk about the story, asking them questions.  
 
Next week homework will star for Year 1. On Friday I will be sending home 
logons for online websites- purplemash, abacus and TT rockstars. On the 
website there will be phonics and handwriting resources and the weekly 
spellings. I will let you know what spelling group your child is in.  
On next week’s class news I will also put a link to the website page you can 
find the homework and spellings on.  
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Homework and spellings will be given out next week.  
I will be sending home a card with logon details for purplemash, abacus and TT rockstars. I will also 
let you know what spelling group your child will be in.  
The spellings and some phonic/handwriting resources will be going up on the website. Next week I 
will put a link in the Class News so you can find this.  

 
  
                     

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 



Action Points: 
★ PE is on Tuesday & Friday so please make sure that your child has a full PE kit in school 
and that every item is named.    

★ The weather is beginning to change this week so please make sure your child has a 
coat/raincoat with them in case!  

★ Please ensure that your child has their own pencil case that contains writing pencils, 
colouring pencils, a whiteboard pen, scissors and a glue stick.  Some children’s 
whiteboard pen or gluestick has run out. We do say to bring it back home to you so you 
are aware and can provide them with a new one.   

★ My email if you need it is h.horth@tssfirst.co.uk 
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